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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Bill 214 would allow oilfield equipment transport vehicles with multiple trip oversize and 
overweight permits not exceeding nine feet six inches in width to transport loads twenty-four 
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hours a day. The legislation would amend Section 66-7-413.6 NMSA 1978, which establishes 
limitations for vehicles used to transport oilfield equipment.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
According to the response from the Department of Public Safety (DPS), the legislation would 
have no fiscal impact as vehicles affected by the change in statute are currently required to 
possess an oversize/overweight permit.    
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
Vehicles covered by the legislation to operate at night and do not normally do so would be 
required to adhere to existing statutes and regulations concerning supplemental lighting. The 
DPS response states that analysis would be required to ascertain if the change required by the 
proposed legislation would result in further changes to statutes and regulations. Of note was the 
potential necessity of non-police certified private escorts to ensure safety in the movement of 
oilfield vehicles. 
 
RS/bm               


